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 In a few days children of  ALL ages, races, and cultures will eagerly await the time 

to unwrap those "magical" gifts with their name attached!  They will be given to them by 

folk who love them dearly!  There will be shouts of  joy for that grand toy and a few 

moans of  disappointment when that beautifully wrapped box of  socks is opened!  "Thank 

you all!", will be heard throughout the room.  Of  course, there will be that one mysteri-

ous gift bringing immediate joy and a lifetime of  memories!  Memories created in those 

few minutes are often precious!  It is not my intention to deter for a moment the excite-

ment felt by the giver nor the gifted! 

 Some will use this day to remember in their own unique way the birth of  Jesus 

while others will just be thrilled the day brought together family and friends.  It is not 

my purpose to tell you what you should emphasize on that day, but, please make it a day 

long to be remembered!  Most of  us have precious memories of  Christmas celebrations as 

a part of  our childhood.  It was not the gifts that were so precious, but the memories we 

made lasting a lifetime! 

 Linda and I would like to wish all our families and friends a very, very merry 

Christmas!  Our friends have given us gifts of  love for decades and we have tried to re-

spond by giving each of  you a little bit of  ourselves!  We would like to give you more, but 

all we have is ourselves!  We have given you a piece of  our heart, not just a small part of  

our time!  We would have it no other way!   

Be safe, be blessed and be happy! 

 Love you all, Bill & Linda 

 

 

9- Jan Hale 

10- Lois Morris, Cathy O’Dell 

12- Dan Mincks, Jennifer Balser 

13- Michele Craig, Gary Grimm 

14- MaKayla Carpenter 

15- Fred Newberry 
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 Jim Kelly will meet with his doctor 
to discuss options for his gallbladder. 

 Mark Butterfield will have a knee 
manipulation on the 12th to hopeful-
ly be able to go back to work in Jan-
uary. 

 Bob Hill is having trouble with kid-
ney stones 

 Dennis Menear had surgery to re-
move a kidney stone on 12/5 

 Helen Sweeney has fallen several 
times and is not able to walk around 
without assistance. 

 Cathy Deem is having tests run at 
OSU to find the cause of  her bones 
become brittle. 

 Jan Hale is scheduled for cervical 
neck surgery on the 11th. 

 John Rockhold (member at Camden 
Ave. and Friday Singing coordinator) 
had 2 strokes undergoing rehab at 
HealthSouth. 

Card collection 

 Denis Menear (get well soon) 

 Bob Hill (thinking of  you) 

 John Rockhold (get well soon) 

 Dale & Shirley Dotson (thinking of  

you) 

 Jan Hale (thinking of  you/get well 

soon) 

 Helen Sweeney (thinking of  you/get 

well soon) 

 Cathy Deem (thinking of  you/get well 

soon) 

 

These can be left in the blue wire basket by 

the Deacon’s desk.  We will take care of  the 

mailing. 

There will be extra cards at the desk for your 

use. 

- Alice Hale 

Christmas Donation Update: 

For Della: there are 6 children , 3 of  them 

are boys ages 2, 4, and 9, the rest are 

girls, one 7 and two are 10 years old.  

There has been around $200 donated so 

far to buy them gifts. 

For Mark: he is still collecting donations 

until TODAY to buy gifts for the children 

at Rolling Hills. 



 12/10 Ladies Dinner at DaVin-
ci’s at 6 pm, RSVP with Teri 
Copen 

 12/14 Teen Christmas party at 
5:30 pm 

 12/11 Ladies Bible class at 10 
am 

 12/18 Ladies Bible class at 10 

am 

 12/19 Present wrapping/soup 
and sandwich luncheon with 
Della at 11:30 am, before early 
Bible class 

 12/31 Love and Care sing 

Helen Sweeney:  Thank you so much for you 

cards and care but most of all your prayers.  I 

have fallen so many times and can’t walk at all 

without help.  Please keep me in your prayers. 

Jan Hale:  Thanks to all for cards and prayers. 

Dale & Shirley Dot-

son: Thank you for all 

your cards for our anni-

versary!  We love you all 

PARENTS OF TEENS! 

There will be a Christmas party on the 14th 

starting at 5:30 pm in the multipurpose room.  

There will be snack food, games, and a white 

elephant exchange ($5 gift 

max).  Please pick up your 

child at 9:30 pm.  Ps, 

friends are invited as well! 

Young at Heart is gathering lap 

blankets for hospice patients.  Please 

bring them to the luncheon/gift wrap-

ping on the 19th.  (There are deals on 

blankets at 

Sam’s and 

Walmart for 

$5-$10) 

I want to thank the donors 

and everyone that helped with 

the Red Cross Blood Drive.  

Thank you! - 

Mike O’Dell 



ELDERS 

Terry Garner  

Tim Kirl 

Jack Long 

Mike Moss 

Jim Shuman 

DEACONS 

Tim Baillargeon 

Randy Craig 

John Eckhart 

John Garner 

Chuck Jones 

Jerry Lemley 

Dennis Menear 

Troy Miller 

Dan Mincks 

Jim Taylor 

MINISTERS 

Bill Butterfield 

Mike Moss 

INTERN 

Jared Shipley 

WEBSITE: 

www.36thstreetchurch.com 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

secretary36st @suddenlinkmail.com 

FACEBOOK GROUPS: 

36th Street Church of Christ (Public) 

36th Street Church of Christ (Closed) 

YOUTUBE CHANNEL: 

36th Street Church of Christ 

DECEMBER 
Visitor Table:               

Mary Beth Full                                            
Ushers: 

Joe Carrico* 
Bob Hill 

Blaine Duncan 
 Communion Table (Front): 

Tim Baillargeon 
Gary Carothers 

Ted Cramer 
Ron Grizzard 

Communion (Rear):    
Blaine Duncan 

Scott Wigal 
Randy Craig 

Bob Hill 
Ethan Kirl 
Eddie Gray 

Our Long Term Care Resi-
dents: 

Edna Cain  (The Willows 
Rm115) 

Marie Cooper (Colonial 
House) 

Jerry Page (Eagle Point 
Rm334) 

Peggy Smith (Marietta Care 
& Rehab Rm408) 

Myra Zinn (Cedar Grove Rm 
W60) 

Our Homebound Mem-
bers: 

 Ron & Jo Kress 

 Laura Menear 

 Gladys Frohling 

 Becca Simons  

 Jim Hart 

 Glenna Radcliff    
        

TODAY’S SERMONS  -  December 9th, 2018 

A.M.- Equipping the Saint, Michael Moss 

TEXT- Ephesians 4:7-16 

P.M.- Mission to Ghana, Jared Shipley 

 

Our Military: 

Chris & Melanie Depuy - U.S. Air Force                                                                          
(son of Jeff & Julie Depuy) 

Brad & Amber Gibbs - U.S. Navy 
(grandson of Kelly & Genny Gibbs) 

Chad Williamson - U.S. Marines                                                             
(grandson of Pat Williamson) 

Anthony Worst - U.S. Marines                                                              
(nephew of Michelle Hershman) 

Steven White - U.S. Navy                                                                                 

Our Law Enforcement/First Responders: 

Patrolman Walker Wright                                                                          
(Vienna Police Department) 

Patrolman Tim Kashorek                           
(Parkersburg Police Department) 

“Do not judge, and you will not be judged.  Do not condemn, and you will not 

be condemned.  Forgive, and you will be forgiven.” Luke 6:37 CSB 

Worship Times 

Sunday Bible Class                                        9:30 AM  

Sunday Morning Worship                         10:30 AM 

Sunday Evening Worship                             6:00 PM 

Wednesday Evening Bible Class                 7:00 PM 

 Sunday 12/16 AM Sunday 12/16 PM 

Song Leader Charles Morris Dwain Hartley 

Prayer Dan Mincks Terry Garner 

Table Speaker Jay Houser Scott Wigal 

Table Assist Dwain Hartley Charles Morris 

Scripture Reader Larry Clark Troy Miller 

Closing Prayer/

Announcements 
Jim Shuman Ron Grizzard 

Sunday Bible Class 94 

Sunday AM Worship 164 

Sunday PM Worship 78 

Wednesday Bible Class 78 

Contribution $3949.00 

Attendance & Contribution week of 12/02/2018 


